
 

June 15, 2024 | 10AM | Hudson River Park

The Fun Run is organized by LSNYCâ€™s Pro Bono Associate Advisory Board, a group of associates from many of New
York Cityâ€™s largest law firms who are committed to pro bono service. Advisory Board members provide strategic advice to
LSNYCâ€™s pro bono program, generate support for pro bono projects at law firms, and work to further the mission of
LSNYC.
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For more information about sponsoring the event, please contact Hannah Silver at hsilver@lsnyc.org.

http://www.legalservicesnyc.org/get-involved/pro-bono/pro-bono-associate-advisory-board
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